
Summer  Quarter  Classified
Staff Excellence Award

Congratulations  to  Thor  Tesdale,  recipient  of  the  2015
Summer Quarter Classified Staff Excellence Award!

Thor Tesdale is a Maintenance Mechanic in Facilities Services
and has been with Clark College for more than 15 years.

Nominated  with  input  from  10  Clark  employees,  Tesdale  is
described as someone who is “always smiling and willing to
problem-solve.” One of his nominators remarked, “One of the
things  I  admire  most  about  Thor  is  his  respect  for  all
individuals. Thor’s personality is inclusive and he desires to
work together to achieve the necessary job-related outcomes.”

Another  nominator  wrote,  “His  energy  and  enthusiasm  are
contagious. He creates a positive work climate.”

Other characteristics attributed to Tesdale’s outstanding work
performance include responsiveness, collaboration, efficiency,
creativity and communications skills. Nominators describe a
colleague  who  responds  promptly  to  all  phone  and  email
messages, is always on time for scheduled meetings, and makes
sure all involved individuals understand the decisions that
have been made. They say his communication skills are critical
to making sure jobs are completed correctly and on time. As
one nominator explains, “Even when deadlines loom and tensions
mount, Thor’s calm and respectful personality is a beneficial
addition to Facilities Services.”

Also nominated this quarter was:

Guisela Eberle

Eberle is a Human Resource Consultant at Clark College and was
highly  commended  by  her  nominator  for  her  “exceptional
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service.”

Her nominator explains, “Guisela has met with me numerous
times  during  this  past  spring  and  summer  to  help  me
understand,  and  appropriately  fill  out,  the  many  complex
health  and  retirement  forms  necessary  for  my  successful
retirement  from  Clark.  She  has  been  unfailingly  patient,
knowledgeable and helpful to me during these many meetings. In
my experience, she is outstanding for her willingness to meet
with me, sit patiently while I ask questions, and to answer
all  the  questions  until  I  understand.  I  have  been  very
impressed with her and always leave her office with a smile on
my face, which is nearly miraculous, given the complexity of
the issues involved.”

 

 


